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The Borough of Oakland is proud to announce that two (2) new PFAS (“per- 
and polyfluoroalkyl substances”) treatment facilities have been installed at 
Well 5 and Well 10 and are currently operational. Initial laboratory test 
results returned as “not detected” for PFAS chemicals. PFAS chemicals do not 
occur naturally but have been found in the underground aquifer from which 
the Borough draws its water, possibly from past industrial discharges. This 
project was completed in accordance with the Borough’s agreement with the 
NJDEP. Additional information regarding PFAS may be found on the Borough’s 
website. 
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